
 

rphc.net 
137 Baltimore Rd   Advance, NC 27006 

                               336.998.4226   office@rphc.net 

Sundays 10:00 am Worship 
Choir 5:00 pm, Royal Rangers 6:00 pm 

Wednesdays - Redland Students 6:30 pm, Discipleship 7:00 pm 

STEWARDSHIP REPORT – 11.03.2019 
Tithes and Offerings                                     13,729.62  
Year to Date Giving                                                    570,162.24 
Faith Goal 2019                                                      600,000.00 
Building Fund for Oct.                                                 6,034.39    

 
      
  

                                Sunday, November 10, 2019 

We want to welcome you today as we worship the Lord together! If 
you are new to Redland Church, please fill out a Connect Card and 
place it in the offering bag or turn it in at the Welcome Center in the 
lobby. We have a special gift for you!  

ALL CHURCH    
 

“COMMON CENTS” 
At this great season of giving, Pastor Dave is sharing life-changing truth 
on the principles of giving found in God’s Word. We pray that the Lord will 
work in each of us. “Lord, make us the joyful givers You desire us to be!” 
 

RECEIVING NEW MEMBERS NEXT SUNDAY  
Next Sunday, November 17th, we will be receiving new members at 
Redland Church, IPHC. If you would like to be received as a member, 
please contact the church office at 336.998.4226, email us at 
office@rphc.net, or leave your name at the Welcome Desk with the best 
way for us to contact you. 
 

VETERANS, WE THANK YOU! 
Today, we are made mindful of those who have served in the Armed 
Forces to guard this great nation.  We are deeply grateful for your sacrifice 
and courage.  May the Lord fill you with His joy and peace today!   
 

ON YOUR WAY OUT TODAY… 
Please take some of our beautiful Scrooge posters and flyers to help you 
invite.  Ask the Lord who you need to invite and begin to pray for the Lord’s 
anointing on this outreach. “The Gospel According to Scrooge” opens Dec. 
6th, less than 4 weeks from today! 

 
 

#ONEMORE 
“Leading people in a growing relationship with Jesus Christ” 

 
OUR CHURCH-WIDE FAST CONTINUES 
We encourage you to invest one mealtime a day in prayer continuing 
through Nov. 24th.  As we approach the celebration of Thanksgiving, we 
are joining together to seek the Lord for a continued move of His Spirit in 
and through us. A special Prayer Guide is available at the Welcome Desk 
or online at rphc.net/events.   

 
DID YOU BRING YOUR BOX? 
Today is the due date for your Operation Christmas Child boxes.  We are 
very grateful to have reached our goal of 200 boxes! May the Lord use 
them to reveal His love to children around the globe. Thank you, Pamm 
Couch, for giving us this opportunity to give. 

 
THANK YOU FOR SERVING!!! 
Thank you to all of our serve teams who sacrifice each week to make sure 
#onemore encounters the good news of Jesus! Special thanks this week 
to those who travelled to Shady Grove Elementary on Thursday to serve 
breakfast to our Veterans. Redland Church is blessed with people who 
value serving others! 
 
 
 

___________________ WOMEN’S MINISTRIES 
 

 
“FRIENDSGIVING” THIS THURSDAY 
Ladies, you’re invited to join us for an evening of food and fellowship 
around the table with grateful hearts.  Bring your favorite thanksgiving side 
dish to share. This Thursday, Nov. 14, 6:00 p.m. in the Worship Ctr. Lobby. 
 
 
 
 

 


